
December 5 2018 

Lovell Planning Board Meeting 

Members present; Mr. Broyer, Ms. Bacchiocchi, Mr. Williams, Mr. Legere, Mr. McDonald, Ms. Lansing 

and Chairman Ryan. 

Also present; Mr. Bliss, Ms. Clemons, Mr. Paulman, Mr. Bender, Mr. and Mrs. Johnson, Mr. Dundee, Mr. 

McAllister, Mr. Tupaj, Mr. Lloyd and Mr. Baker. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm 

Minutes; (special meeting) motion by Mr. Broyer, vote unanimous to approve (regular meeting) motion 

by Ms. Lansing, vote is unanimous to approve. 

Old Business; 

Article five: After much discussion concerning what is required legally and the revisal of pending motions 

presented to the board. Mr. Broyer motions to not support change to the ordinance, seconded by Mr. 

Legere. Vote is unanimous. Going forward the board will present an article to the selectmen for town 

meeting. Mr. Bender speaks to establishing an AD-HOC committee to study what is best for the Lakes 

and ponds of Lovell.  

Dundee Project; Mr. Barney makes presentation to inform the Town of his intentions. This is a repair 

project with no elevation issue. Motion by Ms. Bacchiocchi to approve, vote is unanimous. 

Meeting is adjourned at 8:15 pm 

Respectfully submitted Kevin McDonald 


